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Friday 20th October 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been another busy week with sporting events, music lessons, sessions with the Health Improvement 

Team and a visit for our Junior Safety Officers alongside our usual learning, assemblies, daily mile, 

playtimes, drama, and PE. Our oldest children have been especially busy this week and we thank you for 

representing us so well and for making us very proud. It has been a long half term, and everyone is starting 

to get tired and ready for a break.  We will finish school next Wednesday 25th October at the usual time for 

half term. 
 

Attendance 

w/e 19/10/23 

Group Presents AEA Authorised Absences Unauthorised Absences Possible % Attend 

Year R 88.5 0.0 9.2 2.3 100.0 88.5 

Year Y1 93.8 0.0 6.2 0.0 100.0 93.8 

Year Y2 92.5 0.0 6.3 1.3 100.0 92.5 

Year Y3 98.5 0.0 1.5 0.0 100.0 98.5 

Year Y4 90.7 0.0 4.3 5.0 100.0 90.7 

Year Y5 92.3 0.0 7.7 0.0 100.0 92.3 

Year Y6 87.4 0.0 11.6 1.1 100.0 87.4 

Totals 91.7 0.0 6.9 1.4 100.0 91.7 
 

Congratulations to Year 3 who are doing brilliantly with their attendance at the moment.   

Year 3 have earned themselves a non-uniform day on Monday 23rd October – well done! 
 

Thank you to everyone who is helping us to improve our overall school attendance. We are 

managing to keep above 90%. There is still room for improvement though! On Monday there will 

be a draw for all those pupils who have had 100% attendance this week. Two of the 100% pupils 

will win McDonalds vouchers to treat themselves. We will also be sending home the certificates 

and letters next week informing you of your child’s individual attendance so far this academic 

year. 

Tidiest Class Award – Beech Class 
 

REMINDERS 
 

The remaining balance for the Winmarleigh Hall trip is due to be paid by January 5th, 2024.  This 

can be paid in instalments (£10 minimum) at any time to take the financial pressure off at 

Christmas time. 
 

The Delamere Trip for Year 2 pupils will take place on 24th – 25th November 2023. The cost of the 

trip is £40. Please go on the Gateway App to give consent and make your first payment. 
 

Parent meetings are being held on Tuesday 24th October. The booking system on School Spider is 

open and will close at 5.30pm today. 
 

No jewellery is to be worn other than ear studs which should be removed on PE days. No make 

up is to be worn in school – this includes false nails and nail varnish and hair dye. 



 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
6th and 13th October 2023 

 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4  Year 5 Year 6 

Ava B Theo Warren Thomas Stan Miah Elsie-May 

 

                                                                Lunchtime Awards – Top Table 

Cherry Class Willow Class Beech Class Oak Class 

Mea E Ryan S Frankie B Imogen M Melissa R Alanna C Lottie B Katelyn GB 

 

                                                                  READING CHAMPIONS 

Cherry Class Willow Class Beech Class Oak Class 

Iniya Bobby Tommy Coltyn 

WRITING CHAMPIONS 

Cherry Class Willow Class Beech Class Oak Class 

             Teddy                Will             Scarlett Sienna  

Lottie 

     MATHEMATICS CHAMPIONS 

Cherry Class Willow Class Beech Class Oak Class 

Louie Billy Melissa  Millie 

 

   

   

24th October           Athletics – Year 5/6  

24th October Parents meetings - pupil progress  

(booking system closes at 5:30pm Friday 20th 

October) 

 

25th October  Harvest festival 9.15am 

Please send donations of food into school from 

Monday 23rd. All donations will be given to Widnes 

Foodbank 

School Closes for Half Term 

 

26th October  INSET  

27th October  INSET  

6th November  Pupils return to school  

 7th November          Oak Class – Fire Service Session  

 15th November     Beech Class – Stepping Out (Road Safety)  

 16th November Willow Class/Cherry Class – Litter Picking  

 
 

O God of Creation,  

You have blessed us with the changing of the seasons. 

Remind us to take time to rest.  

Remind us of the wonder of your creation. 

Remind us that it is you who give us the breath of life. 

 

Amen 

 

I hope that you all have a safe and happy weekend. Love and best wishes. 

 
 

Mrs C Warner 

Headteacher 

 



 

Information 

 

 

https://padlet.com/HaltonHIT/kxkmsfbkonytivbs  (lots of information about staying healthy) 
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